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  Letter dated 16 July 2009 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of the 
Permanent Mission of the Sudan to the United Nations addressed 
to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 In view of the upcoming consultations by the Security Council on the report of 
the Secretary-General on the implementation of the Comprehensive Peace 
Agreement, I have the honour to transmit to you, and through you to the esteemed 
members of the Security Council, the explanatory notes on the work of the National 
Elections Commission and the modified time frame for the elections (see annexes).* 

 I would be grateful if the present letter and its annexes could be circulated as a 
document  of the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Hassan Hamid Hassan 
Chargé d’affaires a.i. 

 
 

 * The annexes are being circulated in the languages of submission only. 
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  Annex I to the letter dated 16 July 2009 from the Chargé  
d’affaires a.i. of the Permanent Mission of the Sudan to the  
United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 

[Original: Arabic and English] 
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  Annex II to the letter dated 16 July 2009 from the Chargé 
d’affaires a.i. of the Permanent Mission of the Sudan to the  
United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

[Original: Arabic and English] 
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